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The Board of Selectmen and Board of Health have extended the Stay at Home Order until 

May4th, in line with the Governor’s order.  The Construction Ban has been extended to April 

21st.  Right now there is a working group made up of Building Inspectors, Health Agents 

and people in the construction industry working to develop safe work site regulations to be 

put into place when the job sites reopen.  These regulations are expected to be complete by 

April 10th. This will allow everyone time to put into place the things they need to do to be 

allowed to re-open.   

 

It is our goal, first and foremost, to protect the health and safety of the citizens of Martha’s 

Vineyard.  We know these restrictions are difficult but best practices to slow the spread of 

this virus requires that we all stay at home, limit our interactions with others, practice 

social distancing when we must go out and finally – wash our hands! 


